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Carey Certo

From: Jennifer Betcher <jenniferbetcher@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, March 18, 2025 2:06 PM

To: Community Development Email

Subject: Inquiry about tennis courts

WARNING: This message originated outside the City of Camas Mail system. DO NOT CLICK on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and are expecting the content. If you recognize the sender as a city 
employee and you see this message this email is a phishing email. If you are unsure, click the Phish Alert button 
to redirect the email for ITD review. 

 
I have two questions for the meeting on Thursday:  
 
1) Would Camas School District still have to shutter their Odyssey Middle School campus if this project 
wasn't happening? 
 
2) Doesn't it look bad for CSD to be spending $1 million on this project when they are doing budget cuts 
that eliminate teacher jobs?  Is there any harm in waiting to see how education funding shakes out before 
we do this project? 
 
I'm not against improvements to our recreational opportunities here in Camas. My concern is that we are 
losing one of the most amazing campuses our school district has to offer its children for the sake of 
covering tennis courts. If you saw firsthand how well Odyssey Middle School works in the building it 
currently uses, you would question the timing of this project, too. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Jennifer Betcher 
 


